## French Exchange 2024-2025

## This email has an attachment - click here to open

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to be able to invite your child on the 2024-2025 French Exchange. Language exchanges provide an invaluable opportunity for pupils to practice their linguistic skills in context as well as develop their knowledge and awareness of other cultures. Furthermore, studies have shown that pupils benefit from increased confidence in their language ability, and in turn, an improved attainment, particularly in listening and speaking skills.

Please see the attached letter for information about the trip and how to apply. A copy of this letter, and the application form, can also be found on Evolve and on your child's Satchel One.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Kind regards,

Jacqueline Griffiths

## SIR THOMAS RICH'S

Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF 01452 338400 info@strs.org.uk www.strschool.co.uk

This email was sent to <u>letters@strs.org.uk</u>, because you have signed up with STRS. If you wish to unsubscribe, <u>click here</u>.

This message may contain information and/or data that is confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that any use, publication, reproduction or dissemination is strictly prohibited and may violate certain laws.

If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by return e-mail and destroy this and all copies of this message and/or data.

Sir Thomas Rich's School is a limited company registered in England with company number: 7331954

Registered Office: Sir Thomas Rich's School, Oakleaze, Longlevens, Gloucester, GL2 0LF